
 

Burtle Parish Council Summary –  March 2019 

 

The March meeting of the Parish Council to discuss urgent matters preceded the Annual 

Parish Meeting. 

Highways still awaiting reflectors on bridge at Redgate and review of camber of road on the bend between 

Redgate and Halterpath Drove. Clerk to notify Highways of badger damage in Robins Lane. 

Sandpit New contractor required to cutting grass on sandpit for the coming season as the current 

contractor has advised that he is no longer able to continue. Interest has been shown by one person, 

others to be sought and discussed at April meeting.  

Village Spring Clean was discussed  This subsequently had to be postponed because of the exceptionally 

high winds. The new date is Sunday 7th April Meet at the hall at 10am  

Next meeting Wednesday 3rd April 2019 at 7.30pm in the Village Hall. 

 


